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                             spreading joy, inspiration and optimism to millions...
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Positive billboards every month in Portland beginning in October: Positive Attitude Month
8 months of billboards promoting joy, optimism and inspiration start this week
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(Vancouver, WA) Thanks to a $1,000 grant from Awesome Portland, The Joy Team is putting up a billboard encouraging positive thinking each month for the next eight months. The first board, with the message "Be Happy"  drawn by a child on the Junior Joy Team, goes up this week on N Interstate Ave., 95 feet North of Knott Street on the East side.  The campaign starts in October, which happens to be Positive Attitude month. 
Michele M. Larsen, founder of the local positive thought organization, The Joy Team, applied for the Awesome Portland grant and was one of five out of 40 applicants selected to present the idea at Awesome Portland's Grant Party in September.  After winning she collaborated with the group for messaging and a fresh, new billboard design.
With the $1,000 check and donated space from Clear Channel, this makes the fourth round of positive messaging billboards The Joy Team has put up since being founded in 2010.

"Advertising works. That's why corporations do it," said founder and chief joy officer of The Joy Team, Michele McKeag Larsen.  "Instead of selling french fries or car insurance, I'd like to help reduce your risk of heart disease and boost your immune system with a jolt of endorphins because you drove by a bright yellow billboard that reminds you you're beautiful. Or tells you you're awesome. Or simply says Smile in an 8-year-old's handwriting."

Each month will bring a new message, starting with "be happy" in October (Positive Attitude month) The other messages are: 

· "You are so freaking awesome" in November the month of Thanksgiving
· "You are enough" in December, to combat holiday depression
· "Be-YOU-tiful" in January, Self-love month
· "Hug someone today" in February, the month with Random Acts of kindness week
· "Something wonderful is about to happen" in March, National Optimism month
· "We believe in you" in April, just because we do
· "Smile"  in May, National Smile month
Billboard locations and photos can be found as available at TheJoyTeam.org.
About The Joy Team 
Founded Founded in February 2010, The Joy Team is a non-profit 501c3 corporation based in Vancouver, Washington, with the mission of building community by spreading joy, optimism and inspiration. Projects of the positive thought organization include billboard campaigns, delivering Happy Packets to the staff of organizations serving the community, Chalk the Walks, PB & JOY Project and The Junior Joy Team. Learn more at thejoyteam.org, like them on Facebook.com/TheJoyTeam or follow them on Twitter @TheJoyTeam.
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